
From: Milwaukee Alder
To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Hamilton, Ashanti; Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Bauman, Robert; Bohl, James;

Coggs, Milele; Rainey, Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Perez, Jose; Witkowski, Terry; Zielinski, Tony;
Stamper II, Russell; Mayor Tom Barrett; Lee, Chris; Borkowski, Mark

Subject: Goll Mansion High Rise Project
Date: Friday, September 22, 2017 11:39:15 AM

I would like to voice my concern for Goll Mansion High Rise Project.  Here are just a few reasons...   

If you drive up Prospect you can see several buildings that already have for rent signs.  Why are
more apartments needed?  
Parking is such an issue as it is, having more people parking in the area will make it worse.  I
am sure that the building of that size will not be able to accommodate sufficient on-site parking
for all its residents forcing some of them to park on the streets.  And, guests of the building will
make it that much worse. 
I am also concerned about how far it is placed out on the bluff and the possible damage it can
cause not only to the bluff but other structures around it.

I urge you to reject this proposal.  

Regards,

Rebecca Nguyen
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